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"Better today than you were yesterday. Better tomorrow than you were today.” 
 

 
March 16, 2020 
 
Dear Fort Recovery Local Schools Community,  
 
Starting Thursday, March 19th, until further notice during the closure period, the 
Fort Recovery Local Schools Cafeteria will be making bagged lunches available to 
any student currently on the Free or Reduced Lunch program within our district. 
These “to go” lunches will meet the same nutritional standards as our regular 
lunches provided during the school day.  
 
We will have a drive-thru at the Preschool drop off / pick up lane at the 
Elementary/Middle School from 11:30 AM – 1:00 PM each day where the lunches 
will be ready for pickup. Utensils and napkins will be available for students that 
need them. 
 
Based on the 50 count restriction put in place by Governor DeWine, students will 
not be permitted to eat the meals on site.  
 
Students or parents will be asked to provide the student’s lunch pin number(s) 
upon arrival before the lunches will be passed out. 
 
We hope that all eligible students will participate in this program.  
 
We will continue to monitor this situation and make changes as recommended by 
the Ohio Department of Education.  
 
Please check our Website, Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram pages to stay 
informed of any potential changes to this program.  By working together we will 
get through this.  
 
 
#FamilyFaithFort 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Fullenkamp 
 
Food Services Supervisor 
Fort Recovery Local Schools 

 


